
Good Morning, 

We look forward to seeing many of our families at this weekend's productions of The Wizard of Oz. We have 
over 100 students involved with this production! They have been working extremely hard to get ready for this 
weekend, so we hope that you'll come out to see the results of their efforts. The show begins at 7:00pm each 
night on the stage at Bishop Feehan High School in Attleboro (70 Holcott Drive). Tickets will be available at the 
doors both nights.  

Here are this week's updates: 

(1) Walpole Day & Parade - Saturday, May 12: With so many students and families involved with the Wizard 
of Oz this weekend, we have decided that we will not have a float in tomorrow's Walpole Day Parade. I 
apologize for the late notice on this. 

We will, however, have a BSS table in the area next to Stone Field and are still looking for some families who 
are interested in helping to promote BSS at our table. If you can help us out at any point between 11:00 and 
3:00 on Saturday, please let me know. Walpole Day will go on, rain or shine - and we will have a tent over our 
table! 

(2) Mother's Day Flower Sales: Some of our student Boy Scouts will be selling flower bouquets for Mothers 
Day on Saturday from 10:00-4:00 at Gilmore's in Walpole (1015 East Street). If you're looking for a beautiful 
bouquet for mom, please consider making a visit on Saturday.  

(3) Father-Daughter Dance - Friday, May 18: Last call for tickets to the Father-Daughter Dance next 
Friday night, May 18! Tickets can be purchased by filling out this 
form: https://goo.gl/forms/UQZ9rLwPUd2Wag7q1 

Billing will be done through FACTS. Parent volunteers are still needed as well. Volunteers can sign up 
at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c48ada92ca4f85-fatherdaughter 

(4) Student Art Show - Save the Date: Be sure to save the date for our annual Student Art Show - Thursday, 
May 31 from 6:00-8:00pm at BSS. 

That's all for this week. I hope to see many of you at the Wizard of Oz and at Walpole Day this weekend. 

Happy Mothers Day to all of our BSS moms - we are grateful for all that you do for our students and our 
school community! 

Jim 

	


